
-----Original Message----- 
From: Stephen hart   
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 4:25 PM 
To: -- City Clerk <CityClerk@cityofpetaluma.org> 
Subject: Kelly Creek/Davison 
 
---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.--- 
 
City Council of Petaluma, 
We do not need any more 1.5 million dollar houses nor can we afford the water in a historic drought. 
 
Stephen Hart 
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